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To whom it may concern:

This bill enables, by a simple glitch in a system (that has worked well for decades),
or by intentional misconduct, a violation of a persons constitutional rights.  Stealing
peoples rights via regulations is tyranny in its most basic form and it violates not
only the integrity of the office,  but the public trust.

This bill is a solution to a problem that does not exist.  How does the delay of
approval to purchase a firearm hurt anyone except the purchaser who has to wait, 
like I did, for 100 days? The impact of my 3 month delay was losing a sale price on
an item resulting in an additional $100 out of my pocket.  The public was not served
in any way by that or 99% of delays. This law would have made me a criminal for
ammunition purchases all due to a non issue. 

There are no other victims which makes the law a moot point. 

​Thank you for your time, ​

Randy Probasco

Probasco Appraisal Service Inc
Quality & Service since 1981
503-466-2277 Office​
503-741-0294-Cell
probasco8@comcast.net

"Integrity is at your core, do not fail yourself at the risk of becoming irrelevant"
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